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This month I would like to focus on our Christmas Gathering, especially since we missed 

this last year. The following pages will be lots of pictures and very little text. Think of this 

as a simple photo album of our party. Vice President Joey Shreve arranged for us to use a 

conference room at the Best Western Hannaford Inn and Suites near Kenwood Towne 

Center. Our Christmas Feast was catered by Maggiano’s, also arranged by Joey. Joey, you 

were truly the “founder of our feast” . Thank you Joey and “ God Bless Us Everyone”! 
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EAA Chapter 974 
Always  Looking 

Good! 
Merry Christmas 


